VISITOR POLICY

The following is the visitor policy for this program during the hours of operation as required by the New York State Office of Children and Family Services.  Parents of children in care are not considered visitors and do not have to sign in and out of the program.  

1. All persons entering the program and remaining for periods longer than 5 minutes must sign in and out on the visitor log.

2. Visitor log must be filled out completely with name, purpose of visit, time in and time out.

3. All visitors must remain in sight of the provider when in the company of a child in care.  

4. Inappropriate behavior or language will NOT be tolerated.  

5. Visitors that have NOT been introduced to the provider by the parent or guardian prior to the visit will not be permitted entry.  

6. Visitors will not be permitted to leave the premises with a child unless there is proper documentation.  

7. If possible, visits should be planned in advance to avoid interruption of scheduled activities.   

Violation of any of these rules may result in suspension or expulsion from the program.  Thank you for your cooperation.  

